
 

Children are our most precious possession. 

 

September 2022 

 
New Faces at Flora School District 

 

It is great to have staff and students back after what was hopefully a relaxing summer 

break.  Another great school year is off and running and we are pleased to introduce some 

new staff at the Flora School District. 

 

Miriam Young-School Nurse 

Trista Sharp-Transportation Aide 

Alyssa Anderson-Transportation Aide 

Amy Wood-Transportation Secretary 

Kathryn Miller-High School English 

Kari Thackrey-High School Family Consumer Science 

Dirk Hockman-High School Ag 

Mekenzie Wheeler-High School Ag 

Robert Pinkerton-High School Custodian 

Tiffany Wagner-High School Custodian 

Samantha Payne-Elementary Teacher 

Avery Williams-Elementary Teacher 

Paul Jennings-Elementary Teacher 

Kali Strong-Elementary Music Teacher 

Stacey Lusk-Elementary Band Teacher 

Kaylee Flood-Speech Language Pathologist 

Berdeena Leturno-Elementary Art Teacher 

Sophie Brune-Pre-K Parent Educator 

Megan Hancock-Elementary Paraprofessional 

Emma Taylor-Elementary Paraprofessional 

Mattie Osborne-Elementary Paraprofessional 

Becky Woods-Elementary Paraprofessional-Library 

Tammy Howe-Elementary Paraprofessional 

Holly Burrow-Elementary Paraprofessional 

Abby Kitley-Elementary Secretary 

Kelsey Henson-Elementary Custodian 

 

We are excited about the start of the school year and our new staff.  Please make them 

feel welcome!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Important Upcoming Dates: 

 

September 5th-Labor Day-No School 

September 7th-Curriculum Advisory Committee Meeting-Unit Office-2:30 p.m. 

September 16th-School Improvement Day-12:30 Dismissal 

September 19th-Board of Education Meeting-Unit Office-5:30 p.m. 

September 22nd-FHS Picture Retake Day 

September 24th-Appleknocker Festival Sponsored by Flora Academic Foundation 

September 30th-FHS Homecoming Football Game 

 

 

 

 


